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June 6, 2014

Penny Ingram

Records Center

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA. 98504-7250

Dear Ms. Ingram:

Please find enclosed the second mailing of the request letter and the amended support statement regarding the inadvertent language on our certificate that states “excluding the City of Republic.”

Please advise as soon as possible that you received this letter.  We seem to be having some difficulty in making sure that you receive our correspondence.

The letter we received from you regarding the docket number is not readily available to us so I don't have that number, please accept my apoplogy for any inconvenience this might cause.

Thank You for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely.

/s/ Shirley A. Couse
SHIRLEY A. COUSE

Sec/Treas.

COUSE’S SANITATION & RECYCLE, INC


CLIFFORD W. COUSE, President


SHIRLEY A. COUSE, Sec/Treas


22 Smith Drive


Republic, Wa.  99166-8794


Phone & Fax: 509-775-3557 (Collect Calls Accepted)











